
From: Work and fees consultation <workandfeesconsultation@psaa.co.uk> 
Sent: 19 September 2023 11:34 
To: Graeme Clark <> 
Cc: Chris Axam <> 
Subject: Hart District Council - proposed 2023/24 scale fees 
  
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Hart District Council. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
' 
Dear Mr Clark, 
PSAA has recently launched its consultation on the fee scale for 2023/24 audits. The 
2023/24 fee scale is the first in the second five-year appointing period, covering 2023/24 to 
2027/28 audits. The consultation explains how PSAA proposes to calculate the audit fees 
which will make up the 2023/24 fee scale. 
Attached to this email is a summary of the recurring fees we propose to consolidate into the 
2023/24 scale fee for Hart District Council. 
If you have any comments or questions in relation to any aspects of the consultation 
including the recurring fees we propose to consolidate into your 2023/24 scale fee please let 
us know by 10 October 2023 by email to workandfeesconsultation@psaa.co.uk. 
We will publish the final 2023/24 fee scale on our website by the end of November 2023, 
together with the updated scale fees for individual opted-in bodies. 
Yours sincerely, 
Tony Crawley 
Chief Executive, PSAA 
  

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.psaa.co.uk%2Fappointing-auditors-and-fees%2Fauditor-appointments-and-scale-fees-2023-24-2027-28%2F2023-24-auditor-appointments-and-audit-fee-scale%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cemma.evans%40hart.gov.uk%7C47573fe974864279cbf108dbcaffd69d%7C437487d01c5f47b6bd4ea482ae3b011e%7C0%7C0%7C638326972392152060%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=11LBo79wuFqzMUejnwsdkox0eUwMPWE8ccb0R6ef7ZY%3D&reserved=0
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